
NEW BADGE APPLICATIONS 
REMINDER 

Effective May 1, 2019, The Badge Office released new 
versions of all badge-related forms. The revision date on all 

Badge Office forms is May 2019.  

All previous versions of our Badging forms/applications 
will be obsolete effective July 1, 2019, and will NOT be 
accepted at the Badge Office. The new forms/applications 
will be available in the online Authorized Signer portal at: 

https://www.lawa.org/en/lawa-security-badge-office 

Or, are available for pick up at the Badge Office. You may 
confidentially destroy any prior versions at your office, or 

return them to the Badge Office for destruction. 

Please view the June / July 2019 SBO Newsletter for 
additional information. 
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